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Gardening Club

In Gardening Club, we do various activities to do with nature and plants. We
are trying to grow more plants including vegetahles and flowers for animals
and pupils to enjoy. We would like to thank Mrs Wylde (Michelle) for volun-
teering to run and lead Gardening Club; she has taught us all so- much.
Michelle is very nice, fun and a kind leader which makes everything enjoyahle.
Ella H

Editors Note: The flower heds around the school are looking amazing, thanks
to Michelle and Gardening Club; the whole school would like to say ouhuga
thank you for all yowr hard work. . g
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Cheerleading Club

Ouwr club is for years 3 to 5 but we are hoping, in the Summer

term, to iwite the younger years to join us. The Year 6 leaders
(Evie, Ella, Minna and Olivia) play lots of fun games with the

pompoms that we really enjoy. Cheerleading Club have already
performed a routine in assembly. They are also in the middle of creating a rou-
assemhbly too. The children that come to club have said that they enjoy coming
because they get to- have fun with their friends. Soon, we are going to try some

Evie H




Class 1
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Exhihition in
Dorchester:

Here are some reports

twmed, hu*ebs/Henry’s,

mmt@ftOILd/Ma,tty's,
helow.
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Forest School with Class 1

“Forest School
makes me feel

¥

Although the weather has not heen
great, Class 1 have heen out doing Forest
School on Thursdays with Mrs Hallett.
Every session we find, the teddies, but we
have also found a letter from Stick Man
and a penguin! Everyone loves this but
it is Bodie's faovourite bit.

We have heen showing how we can stay
safe even when climhing trees and play-
ing with the tyres also showing how we
can respect each other; ourselves and the
erwironument.

We have made | k‘
Man, tried making g At
nests, climhed




Archaeologist Visit to Class 3

Chloe is an archaeologist; she came to talk to about the dig sites she has
worked at. Her is job is to dig where people want to build something. She
showed us what she found on her digs, there wus a lot of exciting ohjects
made of bronze and silver. Chloe let us inspect hones and stone, then we
had to draow coins and try to see the detail. We saw roman coins and,
hrooches. She gave us some hits of pottery, shells , big rocks , tiles and
animals hones which we felt then we had, to guess how old they were. She
showed us a picture of half of a ship from Tudor times—it got shot down
in a battle. Chloe went on their wehsite and showed us a goddess statue
that they found in the Roman haths by some pipes. Lastly, she showed us
a picture of her and the team uncovering @ Roman wuall.

Madeline, Glennie, Elina & Jasper :
{




l SPRING
CLEAN.

The Eco-committee have heen taking part in the Great British Spring Clean this
week., On Thuwrsday, William, Archie and Maya (supported by Mrs Hallett and
Mrs Brimhle), braved the rain to do a litter pick in the car park and across the
front of the school. In Friday's Assemhbly, Minna, Alfie, Elina & Miriam explained
the dangers of litter on wildlife and reminded everyone to:

«  recycle when possible
«  compost food wuste
« put all other rubhish in the bin.

On Monday, Xander; Innes, Tahitha & William completed a litter pick within the
school. Unfortunately, we found more rubhish inside the school than outside, so
we all need to do our bit to- dispose of our rubhish carefully.




